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CIRCULAR NO: IPHS/16-17/022                          May 04,2016       

                                   

 

RESTRICTED TO KG SECTIONS 
 

Dear Parents, 

Sub: WEEKLY UPDATES ON WEBSITE  

 

Kindergarten is coming up with a new feature of presenting activities done 

on weekly basis on our website (www.iphsrak.com). 

You are also made aware of upcoming activities / topics that will be dealt in 

the areas like literacy, numeracy, etc. 

The objective of this feature is to make you, our parent community, aware 

of your child’s class room learning / activities. 

We seek your cooperation in this regard. Your valuable suggestions are 

welcomed. 

 

  Thank you                                                                                                       

 
                                                                                                                      

                                                                                          Vasanthi S. 

                                                                                                                    

                                                                                       Supervisor 
 

 

 

 

 

 


